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EBR Schools to Host Districtwide Enrollment Day for Families
BATON ROUGE, LA — The East Baton Rouge Parish School System is excited to announce a Districtwide Enrollment Day from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Monday, Aug. 4, at all school sites across the district.
Each campus will open its doors to welcome families for in-person enrollment at their assigned or zoned school, providing direct access to essential resources, student registration and support services.
To register, families must bring the following documents: 
· Child’s Birth Certificate
· Immunization Records
· Social Security Card (optional)
· Parent/Guardian Photo Identification
· Two Current Proofs of Residency
· Copy of Child’s Most Recent Report Card (If applicable)
· Transcript (Optional)
· Withdrawal/Drop Form (If Applicable)
“This is more than just a day of paperwork,” said Superintendent LaMont Cole. “Enrollment Day is a powerful opportunity to ensure families are prepared on the first day of school, and to make a lasting first impression on the families who entrust us with their children."
Families are encouraged to visit their assigned or zoned schools during Enrollment Day to complete registration, meet staff and receive important information about the 2025–26 school year.
For more information, visit www.ebrschools.org or contact your child’s school.
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